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20 COMMUNITY WALK FOR L.I.F.E.

The OCCI Fullness of Life Foundation, Gift-A-Teacher Movement and Knights of
Rizal in cooperation with the DepEd Culture and Arts Office will conduct the 2nd
Community Walk for L.ILF.E. on August 28, 2010 (6:30-10:30 a.m.) at the Quirino
Grandstand Parade Ground.

The objectives of the activity are to gain support for the teachers from the local
community residents and businesses who are the main stakeholders in the education
of their children and to raise funds from the community to enroll teachers in the
Leadership In Filipino Education (L.I.F.E.) Workshop.

The participants to this activity are students, teachers, parents, family
members, residents, alumni associations, Parent Teacher and Community Associations
(PTCA).

Tickets will be sold at Twenty Pesos (PhP20.00) each to interested persons who
wish to participate in the walk.

For more information, contact Ms. Renee G. Galicio, Project Coordinator, Gift-A-
Teacher Movement, 6t Floor, Emerald Bldg., F. Ortigas Jr. Rd., Ortigas Centre, Pasig
City at telephone nos.: (02) 400-5895 and (02) 632-7553; e-mail address:
info@giftteacher.com; and websites: www.giftateacher.com and www.occiglobal.com.
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